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Dear Rohan

I am writing to thank you for your most generous donations of blinds and awnings to many areas of ACT Health and Canberra Hospital.

Your generosity and ongoing support toward the Canberra Hospital Foundation and the people we support is overwhelming and most appreciated.  

Through your donations area’s such as the ICU, the Cottage and the Adolescent Ward would not be as welcoming as they are today; this helps to make a significant difference to the lives of patients and families who visit the hospital. 
In addition to your generosity, your friendly and efficient staff ensures that each and every time we contact Watson Blinds and Awnings we are confident that we will receive outstanding service and a friendly smile. It is a delight to be associated with yourself and your team who obviously share a common bond to help others here at the hospital and in the community.

Again, thank you so much for your kindness and generosity. Your thoughfulness and support are greatly appreciated.  
Kind regards

Helen Falla
Helen Falla

General Manager

Canberra Hospital Foundation

